
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/27/2010 4:43:53 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: San Bruno hearing

Yes.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 4:44 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: San Bruno hearing

Consulting with the locals very early, I hope?

On Sep 27, 2010, at 7:37 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote:

Also, we need to fix the pipe in San Bruno to meet winter reliability needs. I hope that 
doesn't cause you a problem and that folks understand it. It can't be rerouted at this 
time.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 4:28 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: San Bruno hearing

We've been briefing the staffers already. Apparently Energy Chair will chair. 
Public Safety chair is Sen Leno.

On Sep 27, 2010, at 7:25 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote:
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